Debbie Trotter

47 Isobel Road

Greenhithe

Auckland

Ph/Fax (09)413-8689

Email pauldeb@ihug.co.nz



Newsletter No. 3

To:
All Team Members and Supporters

Passports & Visas

By now you should all have valid passports.  Your passport must be valid for at least  6 months after your return into New Zealand.  Which means, if you plan on returning to NZ in say mid-July, your passport must be valid until mid-January 2002.

Some team members / supporters may require a Visa depending on their Passports Country of Issue.  

To ensure everything is ready for travel, would you please forward to me as soon as possible the details listed below:



-
Your Full Name (exactly as on passport)

· Your passports expiry date

· Your passports country of issue

As obtaining Visa’s can take an extended amount of time, please have all these details to me by return mail.
Supporters to Italy

I have had a small response from those wishing to travel to Italy with the Team.

If you know of anyone who may wish to accompany the team would you please let me know immediately. 

This will give us an idea of how many may be travelling and we can keep supporters up to date with team news.

Photo’s

Once again, I am still waiting for passport photos from a few.   These are needed for your entry into the World Championships.

Contact Details

Over the past month a few team members have asked for contact details of Coaches and Managers, these are listed below:

NZ Coach





NZ Manager




Mr Andrew Salton




Mrs Carmen Schwager

7 Cook Street, Levin.



6 Bernie Edwards Place

Ph: (06)368-0533




Howick, Auckland.

email:  salton@paradise.net.nz


Ph: (09) 535-4220




Mobile: 021-858-980

email:  c.schwager @auckland.ac.nz

Regional Coach




Assistant Manager
Mr Paul McPhail




Mrs Debbie Trotter

P.O. Box 549





47 Isobel Road

Manurewa, Auckland



Greenhithe Auckland

Ph (09)267-7168




Ph (09) 413-8689

Mobile:  021-983-532



Mobile: 021-643-791

email:  pmcphail@ihug.co.nz 


email:  pauldeb@ihug.co.nz 

Finance

We are nearing the time that deposits will be asked for.  Within the next month, deposits will be required for Airfares, Accommodation, followed shortly after for tracksuits gear bags etc.  I will advise as soon as possible to give you all as much time as I can when these deposits will be required.  Be prepared for around $500.00



Next Team Meeting

Will be held on the weekend of 17th & 18th February on the Marae at Spa Road in Taupo.

Regards Debbie

